
GARNETT PARKS & RECREATION ADVISORY BOARD  
MEETING MINUTES 

March 15, 2017 
 

The Parks and Recreation Advisory Board met Wednesday, March 15, 2017 at the Recreation Center 

with the meeting being called to order by Phil Bures at 6:34 p.m. 

Members present were Brandon Palmer, Rochelle Kohlmeier, Janon Gordon, new member Dave 

Brummel and Phil Bures. Not in attendance: Ben Tush, Matt Stevenson, new member Roy Salazar. 

Minutes were reviewed.  Rochelle made a motion to approve, seconded by Brandon Palmer, motion 

passed.  

RECREATION FINANCIAL REPORT 

Recreation Center records show good membership and the recreation center is doing well overall.  

NEW BUSINESS 

Phil Bures reported the following new business: 

A. New Members 

1. Welcome Dave Brummel 

2. Roy Salazar has been approved for the board but was unavailable to attend this 

meeting.  

B. Soccer 

1. 236 kids signed up. 10 less than last year. Drafts for the older groups are complete with 

6 teams. Games will start mid-April and run through the end of May. 

2. Brandon inquired on being able to use the rock stadium for soccer fields. Phil advised 

that the size, in its current condition, is not big enough. When the goal posts are taken 

down it could be expanded. Also need to keep in mind the convenience of the two 

soccer fields being side by side where they currently are.  

C. Baseball 

1. Signs ups have been sent out. Due April 4. Will start last week of April and games begin 

in May. 

1. Meeting Time- It was suggested the meeting time be changed as there are no time 

constraints for any of the current members. Dave made a motion to change time to 

6p.m. Brandon second, motion approved.  

D. Pool 

1. Applications have been received for the summer pool staff. There are 19 applicants 

between the concession help and lifeguards. Manager, Deb McMahon will return but 

there will be 2 new assistant managers hired.  

 



OLD BUSINESS 

1. New Playground Project- still in motion.  Confirmed there will be some sort of fence, 

whether it be natural or structural, that will block from Park Road.  

2. There is still work being done to add and improve the Frisbee golf.  

3. Phil reported a lot of good ideas and information from the state convention regarding 

the 24 hour fitness center at the recreation center. No details were discussed.  

No further business to discuss Brandon made a motion to adjourn the meeting Dave seconded and 

meeting was adjourned at 7:06p.m. Next meeting May 10 6pm. 

 

Submitted by Janon Gordon, Secretary. 

 


